
 

 

Offertory Envelopes  

The USPS has informed us that they WILL NOT forward offertory 

envelopes.  

If you move or have your mail forwarded for vacation, please  

notify the office  

and we will suspend your envelopes or change the  

address for them.  

****************************************** 

2021-2022 Annual Report is available  

on the St.Paul the Apostle, Cleveland Website  

******************************************** 

 Prince of Peace Catholic Church in Flowery Branch  

is starting a new ministry. If you are interested, please give Ileana 

a call.  

G.I.F.T.S. (Adult Singles Ministry)  

Are you single, divorced or widowed? Do you wonder where you 

fit in? Do you feel alone at Mass sometimes? YOU are invited to 

join our G.I.F.T.S. group for adult singles. 

The Growing In Faith Together Single Connect group is interested 

in connecting adult singles together to focus on issues and  

address the specific needs for this group. For information, please 

contact: Ileana S. McCaigue at (404) 422-2931.  



 

 

 

K of C Alpine Assembly  

Chicken Sale  

Sale starts March 10 after the Stations of the Cross  

(The truck will arrive @ 7pm.)  

The sale will continue thru Sunday, March 12.  

10-pound box for $ 15.00  

*Boneless chicken breast  

*Breaded chicken tenders  

*Spicy breaded chicken breast 


